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The purpose of this memo is to request assistance via the Interagency Cache System to aid in the 
prevention of the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) during the 2020 Fire Year. 
 
The National Interagency Aviation Group (NIAC) is making a request to the Fire Management 
Board (FMB) for their assistance to work with the interagency cache system to stock supplies, as 
much as practicable, in preparation for the 2020 Fire Year.  Additional supplies such as 
sterilizing cleaners and Center for Disease Control (CDC) recommended Personal Protective 
Equipment (PPE) would be put into helibase kits to be available to airbases for aviation staging: 
sterilizing cleaners and CDC recommended PPE. Further, these items would be requested during 
an incident or as requested through FEMA.  

Contact Information: Joel Kerley, Chair, NIAC joel.kerley@bia.gov or 208-387-5371.  
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Date: 18 May 2020 

To: Leon Ben, Chair, Fire Management Board 

From: Joel Kerley, Chair, National Interagency Aviation Committee 

Subject: Request to the Interagency Cache System to help prevent the spread of 
Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) 
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